
 Glenwood, Saranac Lake N. Y. 
 22 July 1936 

Dear Nathan, 

The letter to Thomas Mann is enclosed. I approve of your suggestions regarding Boris Schwarz; 
it’s all right for you to mention his name. Please briefly let me know to whom he should apply upon 
his arrival. 

I have no special mediation preferences in Europe. Unfortunately, I don’t know Robert Cecil at 
all, Léon Blum only superficially. I enclose introductions to both for you. 

Cordial regards,  

Yours, 

 A. Einstein. 

[TLS] 


